
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           

       

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar for the first week back at School 
Monday 4th Sept: Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 5th Sept: Children return to school, breakfast club only 
Wednesday 6th  - Friday 8th Sept: breakfast club only 
 

Fri – 21st July 

House Points 
Well done to the Yellow house 

who won the most house 
points this week and to the Red 

house who won the most 
points overall this half term. 

 

Dinner menu for first week back 
The menu for the first week back will be confirmed in September. 
Please can parents of Class 1 children continue to let the office 
know if your child would like the alternative option, either daily or 
for the week. 
Please can we remind you that we are a NUT FREE school.  
 

FOCAS Summer Fair 
FOCAS raised a fantastic £740 
from the Summer Fair and 
raffle. Thank you for your help 
and support and thank you to 
FOCAS for organising it all. 
 

Payments 
ParentPay, including meals and all trips, MUST be settled by the 
end of today unless you have contacted us to make arrangements. 
If you need to discuss anything please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
Also, if your circumstances have changed and you think you may be 
entitled to Free School Meals you can apply online: 
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/education-and-learning/free-school-
meals 
 
 

Clubs in September 
During the first week back there will be breakfast club only. Please 
let us know beforehand if you think you will need this by emailing 
the office. Afterschool clubs will commence in the second week 
back however if you need childcare during that first week please let 
us know and as always, we will try to accommodate this. 

Local News & Events 
• If you are taking part in the village potato growing competition 

these need to be returned tomorrow, Saturday 22nd July, at the 
village hall from 10.30am. 

• The National Centre for Early Music in York is putting on 
performances of A Midsummer Night's Dream especially for 
children aged 7-11 during the school holidays. Please take a look 
at the What’s On page  at https://www.ncem.co.uk/  

• For discounts to many local attractions please download the 
Yorkshire Attractions Digital Voucher Booklet 
https://yorkshireattractions.org/wp-content/uploads/YAG-
Summer-Voucher-Book-2023.pdf  

• The Communication and Interaction team at Ryedale SEND hub 
are offering Free stay & play sessions over summer where there 
will be Speech & Language specialist on hand to chat with 
parents. Please see attached poster for dates. 

Pop-up Library 
If you still have a book outstanding you will have received an email 
from Mrs Jesse this week. Please return the book directly to Malton 
or Norton library over the summer. 

School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners to parents will increase to £2.75 from 
September 2023. The actual cost to school will be £3.26 and so we 
will need to increase the price further towards the end of the 
calendar year. School are already subsidising all school meals (paid, 
Free School Meals, and Universally Funded KS1 Meals) so this has 
quite an impact on our school budget. Thank you for understanding. 

Jesus says “Stay joined to me and let my teachings become part of 
you. Then you can pray for whatever you want, and your prayer will 
be answered. When you become fruitful disciples of mine, my Father 
will be honoured.”             John 15:7-8 
The Rhythm of Life framework that churches across the Diocese of 
York are using, helps all of us to become more like Jesus, by 
suggesting ideas for actions and activities that we can choose to 
commit to doing. Please see attachment for some things that you 
could do or visit https://dioceseofyork.org.uk/living-christs-
story/becoming-more-like-christ/diocesan-rhythm-of-life/   
 

Happy Birthday 
Happy Birthday to those children who have celebrated, 
or are due to celebrate in July. We hope all had/have  
a wonderful day: 
Nyla            Rocco Toby       Max        
Ethan      David Jason     Phoebe 

MSA Wanted 
We are looking for a Midday Supervisor to start work with us in 
September. Please contact the office admin@settrington.n-
yorks.sch.uk if you would like to know more or to apply. 

Governor Report 
Please see attached Governor Report to parents for the 2022/23  
academic year. 

Thank-You 
 
Thank you to all families for 
your support as always 
throughout this academic year 
and for all of your kind gifts for 
the staff. We hope you have a 
wonderful Summer and look 
forward to welcoming you all 
back on Tuesday 5th September. 
 

If you need to contact school 
over the Summer please email 
the admin email address rather 
than emailing individual staff, 
thank you. 
admin@settrington.n-yorks.sch.uk  
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Farewell Year 6 
We would like to say a fond farewell to our Year 6 children and wish 
them all the very best for their time in Secondary School and beyond. 
They had a great afternoon on the climbing wall at Malton Sports 
Centre on Wednesday and of course their leavers service and 
celebrations yesterday. 
 


